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Hello from Michigan Again! 

Hi Everyone.  Welcome to November all ready!  I hope that everyone has recovered from Irma.  We are in good 
shape in the upper Keys. 
 
I would like to thank Peter and Teresa for another successful Halloween Party.  Everyone had an awesome time.  
And from what I hear, the decorations were fabulous.  Thanks Teresa!  See pictures in this newsletter. 
 
Save November 18 for the annual Turkey Palooza at the Roesch home in Key Largo.  We had a minor problem 
with one cooker, but Larry was able to order a new part and it’s as good as new.  Please be thinking of what you 
would like to bring.  We will have 2 turkeys and a ham.  Come anytime after 2 pm and we will try to eat around 
5pm.  More discussion to follow at the November 6 meeting.  Please respond to Linda’s email ASAP for a 
count for the Capri. 
 
We will have the painting party at the Seminole Theatre December 9. I’m sure Linda will fill us in on the details 
at the meeting. 
 
Commodore’s Ball is tentative January 6 if we decide to continue with the Club.  I have had wonderful support 
from the members hosting events this year.  I would like to thank all of you for your help.  It would be nice to  
have a new Commodore for next year.  Maybe a new fresh spin on things. 
 
Until then, 
Smooth Waters, Sharon 
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October Meeting Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:10 p.m. by Vice Cmdr. Dee.  First order of business to accept the minutes 
from last month's meeting as appeared in the newsletter.  
 
Treasurer's report:  Given by Chip as Claudia was not present...beginning balance $3,697.40  ending 
balance $3,650.47.  Full report appears elsewhere in newsletter.  Chip also reported that the club, as 
well as individual members, received thank you notices from Shake-a-Leg for their donations. 
 
Membership:  no change 
 
Sunshine:  a card was sent to Karen Sutton's sister Cathy as she broke both her wrists.  She is 
staying with Karen. 
 
Dave Giuliani reports that Ted Ficken is at the new Palace on Campbell Drive.  He is on the 4th floor. 
 Dave went to visit and said that Ted is very frail...has had several strokes but would love to have 
visitors.  Any visit would have to be a short one as he tires easily but the facility is an assisted living 
and he is being cared for. 
 
Park Liaison:  Buz reports that the gas docks at the marina were under four feet of water.  If you have 
to pay your bill use cash or checks as the credit card machines do not work..  The restaurant has 
closed and the parks office has moved to the restaurant facility. 
 
August:  Raft-up was a success....everyone had a good time....thanks to Peter Dean and Monica 
Adams. 
 
Dave reports that Linda Wood is trying to find a new location for the "paint party".  Linda was sick and 
unable to attend our meeting. 
 
Teresa Dean reports that the Halloween Party is still on...October 28th.  They will send an e-mail with 
details and menu options. 
 
November 18th:  Turkey fry still on at Sharon and Larry's home in Key Largo. 
 
December 16th:  Liz and Billy Phillips are planning a bunco party. 
 
May 18th....Friday to Monday...cruise to Coco Cay and Nassau.  Full details with brochure will be 
available at future meeting.  Inside cabins are $934.70 and ocean view $1,084.70. This is Per Couple. 
 
We have an election coming up so please think about a commodore...Claire will stay on as secretary 
and Claudia as treasurer. 
 
50/50 of $25.00 won by Dave. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, secretary. 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

     
   

     
   

BEGINNING BALANCE August 1, 2017   $3,697.47   
     

   
INCOME:      

   
     

   
 50/50   23.00 

   
     

   
     

   
     

   
     

   
 Total   23.00 

   
     

   
     

   
EXPENSES:     

   
 Bee Event  70.00  

  
     

   
 Total   $70.00 

    
     

   
     

   
ENDING BALANCE September 30, 2017   $3,650.47   
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Halloween 2017 at the Dean’s All the pictures on our website!  Looks like a fun time as always 

Larry Roesch, Editor 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


